
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
26 November 2024 
 
Ms Clare Savage 
Chair 
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 3131 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 

 
 
Dear Ms Savage  
 
Energex’s Revised Regulatory Proposal and Tariff Structure Statement 
 
Energex Limited is pleased to submit its Revised Regulatory Proposal, Tariff 
Structure Statement and supporting documents for the 2025-30 regulatory 
control period.  
 
We thank the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) Board and staff for their 
open feedback and ongoing constructive engagement on our proposals for 
the five-year regulatory control period. This Revised Regulatory Proposal 
provides additional information to enable the AER to make its final 
determination on our 2025-30 investment plans, which we believe are in the 
long-term interests of South East Queensland’s electricity consumers.  
 
I look forward to discussing our Revised Regulatory Proposal with you on 
23 January 2025.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Peter Scott 
Chief Executive Officer 
Energy Queensland 
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